
SHRP HELPS HOST TUCSON TREE FEST 2022

Save the Heart of Reid Park was in Reid Park 

on Saturday, October 15, to help Mayor 

Regina Romero, The City of Tucson, Tucson 

Clean & Beautiful and other hosts at Tucson 

Tree Fest 2022 celebrate the importance of 

trees for Tucson’s climate future. This public, 

family-friendly event highlighted the critical 

role of trees and urban shade in our desert 

ecosystem and celebrated the achievements 

of the Mayor's Tucson Million Trees program. 

Tucson Tree Fest 2022 provided an opportunity for Tucsonans to learn about the City of 

Tucson’s Urban Forestry Action Plan and take part in a variety of hands-on learning activities. 

Reid Park’s trees and ponds provide year-round habitat to a huge 

variety of resident and migrant birds. As an educational activity for 

Tucson Tree Fest, SHRP assembled a notebook of bird photos for 

event attendees to identify. Backs of photos provided names and 

detailed information about the birds, including conservation status, 

migration patterns, and more. The notebook proved quite popular. 

One visitor to our booth identi�ed all of the birds perfectly. Congratulations to our Ward 3 

Council Person Kevin Dahl on his comprehensive knowledge of Reid Park’s avian denizens!


